
Greenwood Public Library

March 14th, 2024

Huetson called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. Members present were Huetson, Riggs, Rein
and Wrich.

Wrich made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting. Riggs seconded the
motion. Motion passed.

Old Business:

Brief Director’s Report. The adult book club is going strong. The craft club for teens has been
temporarily stopped to better assess a good time or way to advertise in order to get more kids to
show up for it.

New Business:

Risney sent in her resignation for the Library board due to personal conflicts. Riggs made a
motion to approve the resignation of Risney. Wrich seconded the motion. Motion passed

Rein mentioned Josie Tweton has voiced her desire to join the Library board. Wrich made a
motion to approve the addition of Josie Tweton as a new member. Huetson seconded the
motion. Motion passed.

Greenwood Easter Egg Hunt will be on March 23 at the park. There will be a raffle for a stuffed
animal bunny. We have plenty of volunteers.

The February book sale brought in $102. Discussed the disposal of the outdated books that did
not sell. Wrich made a motion to approve the disposal of the excess books. Riggs seconded
the motion. Motion passed.

Discussed the updated library board Bi-laws. Made a couple small adjustments. Huetson made
a motion to approve the updated Bi-laws. Wrich seconded the motion. Motion passed.

Discussed options for the Dollar General Youth Literacy Grant. A possible back to school
backpack drive or keeping a supply of after school snacks for kids who come into the library.

Library Board members need to complete their Board CE credits. Dani will send video links to
members for them to complete.

Board Comments & Questions:
None



Next Meeting is May 9th, 2024 at 6pm.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:30

Submitted by Jenah Riggs


